Softball News

eahi League action begins

for the OCC Softball Team

on September 6 and
continues into mid-December.
Again, the team is blessed with
exceptional talent and experience.
If everyone turns out as expected,
OCC should be a solid contender
for the championship.

Most of the older OCC
softball veterans will be suited up,
along with a good crop of strong,
young talent. Come out and
support your team every Tuesday
at S p.m.




